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Comments: I strongly oppose closing or decommissioning any roads or areas affected.  This is often used as an

excuse to cutoff public access to many of the recreation areas we enjoy.  Doing so also adds more crowding to

other areas of the forest not affected by fires.

 

Please reopen these areas as soon as possible.  Even if it means putting up signs warning the public of the

danger.  Let the people decide for themselves.


